
 
 

Therefore, be imitators of God as dear children. And walk in love, as Christ also has loved us 

and given Himself for us, an offering and a sacrifice to God for a sweet-smelling aroma. 

Ephesians 5:1-2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A beautiful autumn weekend with sunny days, freedom and joy in the hearts of the Christians were 

some of the highlights of our assembly as we gathered for our CHURCH RETREAT at a camp 40 minutes 

away from the capital city of Montevideo. There were around 50 brethren who were not able to 

make it because of work or travels, but those who were there enjoyed the teaching on the book 

of Ephesians and the challenges received. It is a growing assembly with a lot of young people and 

young families with a great group of mature brethren that keep a good balance.   

Appreciate your prayers for 

LETICIA’S DAD who is 

recovering from a prostate 

cancer surgery last Friday, 

April 26th. 

JOAQUIN AND ANNIE, OUR YOUNGEST 

DAUGHTER GOT ENGAGED and plan 

their wedding for January or 

February 2025, Lord willing. 

Pray for them both as they 

are far apart at this stage. We 

are happy for Annie; Joaquin 

is such a nice guy. He loves 

the Lord, very involved 

serving the Lord in his local 

church in the city of Colonia.  


